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Student Transportation 

 
The Board of Education affirms its goal of providing a safe transportation system for 
eligible district students.  Students shall be eligible for transportation in accordance with 
the Education Law.   
 
It shall be the District’s procedure to only allow after school drop offs, of students in 
Kindergarten through Third grade, if an approved parent or adult (18 or older) is there to 
meet and take the child off the bus.  The parent may designate an older sibling (under 
18) to accept the student for drop off by informing the District, in writing, before the 
requested drop off.  If no adult is present, the driver will keep the student on the bus 
and the child will be returned to the bus garage at the end of the run where the parent 
will be required to pick up their child. 
 
  


